
Ms Cristiana Paşca Palmer 
Executive Secretary 
CBO Secretariat
413, St Jacques Street, Suite 800 
Montreal, Quebec Н2У 1N9, 
Canada

Dear Ms Paşca Palmer,

On behalf of the European Union and its Member States, please find enclosed the response to CBD 

Notification 2017-025 of 16 March 2017 on Submission ofinformation on synthetic biology.

This submission includes a national contribution from Austria.

We would like to indicate that some Member States foresee to transmit their contributions at a later 
stage.

Yours sincerely,

16 June 2017

Stefan Leiner 
Head of Unit 
ENV.D.2-Biodiversity 
European Commission

Team Manager 
Biodiversity & Water Unit 
Environment & Resources Authority 
Malta


